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Dear Neighbor,  

The Air Force will be hosting an Open House for the Kirtland Air Force Base (KAFB) 

Bulk Fuels Facility project on Thursday, July 21, 2022 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.  

 

We are thrilled to be able to welcome you to this in-person event! This open house will 

be held at the KAFB Groundwater Treatment System facility, which is located just 

inside the Ridgecrest Drive Gate near Bullhead Park. Because of this special event, 

guests will not be required to pass through the normal security procedures to enter 

KAFB at this location. Civilian ID for adults is the only requirement. Please, no 

weapons or illegal substances.  
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Air Force environmental experts will be available at the facility to explain clean-up activities 

and answer questions. Our team has been working non-stop to protect our environment. 

 

If you would like additional information, please contact Brannon Lamar at 377 Air Base 

Wing Public Affairs at (505) 846-5991 or by email, 377ABW.PA@us.af.mil.   

We ask that you share this notification with others in your community and hope you can 

join us at the upcoming event!  


